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Summary 

This bill appropriates $1,000,000 in fiscal year 2022 and $11,000,000 in fiscal year 2023 to 
replace or improve existing data management systems. The commissioner must also use the 
funds to develop, design, and implement a statewide public safety data information-sharing 
infrastructure. The appropriation is added to the agency’s base. 
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